
Planning Committee Meeting 
February 1, 2021, 7:00 P.M. 

 
 
The February 1st. planning meeting was called to order at 7:00 by chairman Joe Kusilek. 
 
   Members present Dave Niccum, Heather Zinda, Mike Curtis. 
 
   Jerry Johnson asked for a variance on a 40x40 shed. Motion to allow variance from Mike Curtis second 
by Heather Zinda. 
 
   Tom Kanton presented a CSM to parcel 75  acres in section 5, to 4 lots. Motion to approve by Heather 
Zinda second by Mike Curtis. 
 
   A discussion of land purchases, where only a shed goes up and no house. Heather Zinda will research 
for any rules on this. 
 
   Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:50 by Mike Curtis second by Heather Zinda. 
 


